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NOT YOUR SIBLING’S 
VACATION BIBLE 

SCHOOL 
 

“IN-TENTS!” 
 

JUNE 14 
12—5 PM 

WATCH IN YOUR WEEKLY BULLETIN AS 
WELL AS SPECIAL EMAILS TO FIND OUT 

HOW YOU CAN HELP AND WHAT 
SUPPLIES MAY BE NEEDED. 

RESERVE THE DATE AND TIME! 
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Remember In 
Prayers 

At Home: 
 John Long 

 
In Hospital,  

Nursing Home & 
Assisted Living  

Centers: 
 
Myrtle Fields 
@ Clearwater Commons 
Clara Nicholson 
@ Mill Run Assisted  
Living, Columbus, OH 
Ann McFate 
@ Berkshire of Castleton 
Eleanor Moore 
@ Westminster Assisted 
Living Like us on 

Facebook 

Summer Watercolor Class 
  
 Several people have requested that we offer 
another painting class.  Arlene Wheeler has scheduled 
some dates this summer on Saturday mornings from 
10 AM—1 PM.  The dates are: June 6 & 20 and July 
11 & 25. 
 She will be teaching the basics of watercolor 
painting through demonstrations and guidance as YOU 
paint.  If you are a beginner or an experienced painter, 
you are welcome to join us. 
 If you would like a supply list, more information, 
or would like to sign up, let Arlene know.  She can be 
reached at 823-8174 or aabwheeler@comcast.net  

June Birthdays  
 
 
 
 
 
Reese Perez 6/4 

Mary Ann Shearrow 6/8 
Daniel Krueger 6/16 

Maxwell Williams 6/21 
Bob Blackburn 6/25 
Nicholas Pogue 6/26 

Newsletter 
Articles needed 

The 
Courier 
is only 
helpful if 
events 
and plans 

are submitted to the 
church office to be 
included.  If your 
commission, or group 
is planning an activity 
and would like it 
broadcast to the 
membership via the 
newsletter — please 
submit articles 
(pictures too if you 
have them) to 
office@christpresby.o
rg by the last Monday 
of the month. Next 
deadline is 
Monday, June 29. 



P A G E  3  

T H E  C O U R I E R  A  P U B L I C A T I O N  O F  C H R I S T  P R E S B Y T E R I A N  C H U R C H  

V O L U M E  X V I I    N U M B E R  I V  

Visit us at  
www.christpresby.org 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
From the Presbyterian 

Women 
 
 A “BIG” thank you to all who 
helped make the PW Rummage Sale 
a huge success! 
 Funds raised so far total 
approximately $1400! 
 Thanks to all who donated 
rummage, helped to sort and worked 
tirelessly on Friday and Saturday and 
to those who purchased items & 
made generous donations!  
 A special thanks to all the 
sorters, workers and helpers who 
boxed up remaining items – Shirley 
Cook, Anthea Reynolds, Alice 
Dandridge, Ellen Gill, Janet Neff, 
Diane Chastain, Beth & Ross King, 
Sandy & Bill Robbins, Arlene & Bill 
Wheeler, Suzanne & Bill Wasitis and 
Dick Abdon. They did a great job!  
 We also want to thank the 
Scouts of Troop 88 who brought items 
down from the attic and moved tables 
around, and Jim Sonntag and Bill 
Schofield who hauled away all the 
leftover items for the Boy Scout Band 
Sale. Great job everyone!  
   

Linda Abdon 
Chair 

PW Spring Gathering 
 The Presbyterian Women will 
have their Spring Gathering and 
installation of officers on Tuesday, 
June 9 at 10:30 AM at Christ 
Presbyterian Church.  After the 
meeting, lunch will be 
at The Grill 2. 
  If you plan on 
attending, please sign 
up in the narthex.   

CPC 
GAME 
NIGHT 
Saturday 
June 20th   

6:30 PM 

Multi Purpose Room 

Join us playing cards and other 

board games! 
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